Our Ref: 142 15

12th October 2015

Dear Parents and Carers

We are writing to inform you of an exciting event that will be taking place in school shortly: St Margaret's first ever book swap!

We are encouraging all Year 7 boys to bring to school with them a book they have read and are happy to exchange for another book. This will allow your son to find an interesting book that his peers recommend, and will help him to develop his a passion for reading. This event is exclusive to Year 7, so that we can ensure that all books swapped are age appropriate.

The event is being organised by the Reading Ambassadors, a group of Year 10 pupils who find enjoyment in reading and wish to share their enthusiasm for books and novels with other members of our school community.

n	~+ <i>~</i>	٠i	٦.	of	E,		n	+
יש	CLC	71	13	VI.	_ \	٧C		

Date: Tuesday 21st October 2015

Venue: Resource Centre

Time: Lunch Time

This event is not compulsory; however we would strongly recommend that your son attends. If he would like to take part, he should bring in a book that he is happy to swap on or before 21st October with the reply slip below. The books and reply slips should be delivered to Ms Haworth in the Learning Resource Centre.

Please note, only those boys who bring in a book that they are happy to give to someone else will be able to select another book to take home.

If you have any queries about the event, then do not hesitate to contact Dr Silverstone (Assistant Principal) at the school.

Thank you for your continued support.

I Griffiths & Thomas

Yours sincerely

J Griffiths and E Thomas		
Year 10 Reading Amhassadors		

><- -	
--------------------	--

Reply Slip- Year 7 Book Swap – Tuesday 21st October 2015 – Return to Ms Howarth, Resource Centre Manager

Name:	_	Form:
I am happy for my son to bring a book in to swap as part	of the Year 7 book swa	p.
Signed:	_ Parent/Carer	Date: